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Ennis, David, EMNRD

From: Roth, Daniela, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2017 10:05 AM
To: Ennis, David, EMNRD
Subject: RE:  Minimal Impact New Mining Operation Application, Fruitland Mine (Permit No. MK052MN)

Dear David Ennis: 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to review and comment on the Minimal Impact New Mining 
Operation Application for the Fruitland Mine, in McKinley County, NM (Permit No. MK052MN).   I do not 
anticipate any impacts to state listed endangered plants from the mining operations, as described.   
 
Please let me know if I can be of further help. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Daniela Roth  
 
Botany Program Coordinator 
EMNRD – Forestry Division 
1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-3347 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/SFD/ 
 



David J. Ennis, P.G.
Permit Lead
Mining Act Reclamation Program
Mining and Minerals Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, NM 87505

Re: New Minimal Impact Mining Operation Application, Fruitland Mine, McKinley County,
New Mexico, MKO52MN (HPD log 105083)

Dear Mr. Ennis:

This letter is in response to the above referenced new minimal impact mining permit application
received at the Historic Preservation Division (HPD) on January 12, 2017. According to the
application, the proposed project is within Township 20 North, Range 7 West, and portions of
Sections 13, 14, 23, and 24.

In accordance with rule 19.10.3 NMAC, Minimal Impact Operations, I reviewed our records to
determine if cemeteries, burial grounds or cultural resources listed on the State Register of
Cultural Properties or the National Register of Historic Places exist within or near the permit
area. Our records show that there are no cultural resources listed on the National Register or
State Register within or near the proposed permit area and no known cemeteries or burial
grounds.

Although there are no cultural resources listed on the State or National Register, our records
show that the area was partially surveyed for cultural resources and at least eighteen
archaeological sites exist within the permit area. The cultural resources survey was conducted
over 35 years ago and was not to current standards, thus there is a high potential for additional
unidentified archaeological sites to exist within the permit area.

The application states that the surface and mineral estate is privately owned. Although a cultural
resources survey is not required for minimal impact permits on private land, HPD recommends
that a survey be conducted to ensure that archaeological sites are not inadvertently damaged by
mining or overland travel. A list of archaeological consultants can be obtained from our website
at www.nmhistoricpreservation.org.
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Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding these comments. I can be
reached by telephone at (505) 827-4225 or by email at bob.estes@state.nm.us.

Sincerely,

-

Bob Estes Ph.D.
HPD staff Archaeologist

Log: 105083
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